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The Eden Isles Community Spring Garage, Yard,
and Estate Sale

Spring 1s fast approaching and as the days get longer what better time to get
rid of some clutter by way of our Spring neighborhood garage sale?! Last
fall over 50 households participated and sold items ranging from back yard
swing sets to Saints Football wreaths! The neighborhood was packed with
bargain hunters from surrounding neighborhoods as well as surrounding
states, all of whom came to see what treasures they could find. Residents
didn't just sell items they no longer wanted; many sold crafts they had
created and some of our youngest Eden Islanders were smart enough to
capitalize on all the additional traffic by setting up their very professional
Lemonade Stand!

The Eden Isles Community Spring Garage, Yard and
Estate Sale is currently scheduled for Saturday, April 25, 2015.

The Homeowner’s Association will be placing ads in the Times-Picayune on
Thursday, Friday, and Saturday the week of the event. The ad will include
the street names of those households that sign up in advance. Additionally,
signs will be placed at both entrances of Eden Isles publicizing the event for
one week prior to the scheduled date.

To have your street included 1n the advertisements for this event please
contact DeWayne Smith by email (@ smithdew1962@Hotmail.com no later
than April 15, 2015. Announcements will also be posted on Facebook and
on Craigslist, and for inclusion of your street in these advertisements, you
must contact DeWayne Smith by April 23, 2015. Please put " Eden Isles
Community Fall Garage, Yard, and Estate Sale" in your email heading.




